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15 December 2009 13:00
Service Announcement 001/151209

Customer Development Service: Service Closure
The purpose of this announcement is to inform customers that the Exchange will be performing internal testing activities on the CDS environment on Monday 21 December, between 12:00 and 14:00 GMT.  

During this period participants may experience delayed responses to messages on some instruments of several minutes.  
Please reference the attached spreadsheet (Appendix A - CDS Impacted Instruments 21-12-2009.xls) for the instruments that may be affected.

 

Following this internal testing the CDS environment will operate as normal across all instruments.

 

The Exchange would like to apologise for any inconvenience caused.
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If you have any queries about this announcement please contact your Technical Account Manager or the Technical Information Desk on 020 7797 3939 (STX 33939).





An archive of previously issued service announcements is available in the technical library section of the Exchange's Internet site 


� HYPERLINK "http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib" �http://www.londonstockexchange.com/techlib�
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